
  H.E 󰉗o󰉉r󰈇󰈢i󰈞 M󰈎d󰇷󰈘󰇵 Sc󰈊o󰈡󰈘

 Be󰈀r󰈻 󰉇󰇽󰇸t󰈻
New󰈻󰈘󰈩󰉅󰇵r Ju󰈝󰈩 2󰈞d- 5󰉃󰈋
H.E.Bourgoin Mission Statement: 

We develop confident learners who are caring community members 

through 

respect, opportunity, kindness and safety.

HEB ROKS

Sign Up Here



June 3rd- Track and Field DISTRICTS

June 5th- Grade 5 Fort Edmonton Field Trip

June 6th- NO SCHOOL

June 9th- LICA Presentation Grade 5 @ Jessie Lake

June 13th- Spirit Day-Anything But a Backpack 

June 19th- Grade 6 Kinosoo Field Trip

June 20th- PJ Day

June 25th- Grade 5 go to Little Leap Park

June 24th- Grade 8 Kinosoo Field Trip 

June 25th- Grade 8 Farewell

The learning commons will not be open for the rest of the 

year for bear clubs!

 Enjoy the sunshine. 

Join us 

for our Next Meeting in the 

NEW SCHOOL YEAR: 
        September 11th @ 6:30pm 

School Council Fundraiser

 FlipGive is an easy way to 

help fundraise for our Bears!

 https://www.flipgive.com/c/163506

 A percentage of your purchases will be given

 back to the 

H.E.B. Fundraising Foundation

Parent Feedback! – 

Just 4 Quick 

Questions!"

We'd love your input! 

Click here to share 

your thoughts.
https://forms.gle/tsiD879wfRNj
MfZS7

Hot Lunch Update

Thank you to all the families who 

supported our fundraiser hot lunches 

and participated in our school’s hot 

lunch program this year. Your 

contributions have made a big 

difference and helped support our 

school community.

Please note that there will be no hot 

lunch offered during the month of 

June as we shift our focus to 

year-end activities and 

preparations.

Thank you again for your continued 

support!



      

This is a friendly reminder to please complete your Update and Verification Forms as soon as 

possible.

These forms ensure we have the most accurate and up-to-date contact, medical, and emergency 

information for your child. This information is essential for your child’s safety, communication, and 

access to services throughout the school year.

If you haven’t completed the forms yet, please log into the Parent Portal to do so.

https://powerschool.nlsd.ab.ca/public/home.html

Thank you for your attention and support in keeping our records current!








